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Ms. Debra D. Mcdonald *
Nuclear Pharmacy, Inc.*

i P. O. Box 25141 IN RESPONSE REFER
i Albuquerque, NM 87125 TO F01A-80-497

: Dear Ms. Mcdonald:
1

This is in response to your letter of September 29, 1980 in which you
requested,' pursuant--to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of NRC
inspection reports on Pharmatopes, Inc., facilities in two named locations.

Please find enclosed the doc eents listed on Appendix A. Document four,
Inspection Report No. 78-01, has the notation at the top of pages 13 and
14 indicating that the names of individuals (exposed to radiation) or
other identifying. material has been removed in order to prevent an4

unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. In a November 3, 1980 telephone
conversation with Sarah N. Wigginton of this office, you agreed that
this information was not essential to your request and, therefore, you-

had no objection to its deletion.,

This completes NRC action on your request. -

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Director
!
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Division of Rules and Records :
'

Office of Administration !

: Enclosures: As stated I

!

!

,

4

4

e

!
4

_ estidoo'M_ _ , _ - _ . _ . _ . _ _ . . _ . __



RE: F01A-80-497
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APPENDIX A

1. December 10, 1979 Letter to Pharmatopes, Inc., from Robert.0.
McClintock, with attachments (10 pages)

2. September 10, 1979 Inspection Report No. 79-02 (10 pages)

3. April 11,1978 Letter to Pharmatopes, Inc. , from W. L.
Fisher, with attachment (2 pages)

4. April 10,1978 Inspection Report No. 78-01, with attachments
(18 pages)
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